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As this is the first newsletter which has been published since my re-election on 5 May,
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support.  

I am very humbled to be able to return for a second term as Dorset Police & Crime 
Commissioner and am overwhelmed by the support I received from the public.  

In this term, I am dedicated to building upon the work which I have already started 
throughout my first term and there are some exciting projects ahead, which I feel will
really make a difference to the people who work and live in Dorset. 

My manifesto includes 70 pledges and I am committed to delivering each and every 
one of them. 

I am pleased to be able to say that my team and I have been working closely with 
Dorset Police and have already successfully delivered eight of these 70 pledges within
the first 100 days since I was re-elected. You can find out more about these pledges 
within this newsletter.

Do follow us on twitter: @PCCDorset and like our Facebook page: Dorset Police and 
Crime Commissioner. 

Martyn Underhill
Dorset Police and Crime Commissioner
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